[GEfIL Alumni Group Annual General Meeting was held]

GEfIL Alumni Group held Annual General Meeting (AGM) on October 1st, 2022, on Komaba campus. After the reporting of our activity and finance, which has been performed every year, we also conducted a workshop with Sumitomo Corporation, GLP Leading Partner, for the first time as AGM. Through the active discussion with GEfIL students, faculty, staff, alumni, and workers of Sumitomo Corporation, we could reconsider our past, present, and future and think of our lifestyle and work style in the future.

2022 年 10 月 1 日、GEfIL Alumni Group の年次総会を駒場キャンパスで開催しました。毎年行っている活動報告や収支報告の後、GLP リーディング・パートナーである住友商事株式会社と共に、年次総会としては初めてワークショップを実施しました。GEfIL の現履修生、教員、職員、修了生、そして住友商事株式会社の社員の方々との活発な議論を通じて、自分たちの過去・いま・未来を見つめ直し、これからの生き方や働き方を考えることができました。

